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30/03/20 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

I hope you are all keeping safe and well.  It’s a strange time for everybody. 

  

I just wanted to remind everybody that if you are experiencing financial difficulties as a result of the current situation, 

please contact Sarah Foster by email - sarahfoster@st-bartholomews.brighton-hove.sch.uk - and she will talk to you 

about what options are available to you.  Please give her plenty of notice as she is not in school every day. 

  

Also, now you have your learning packs, any new work for pupils will be put on the website and hopefully sent to 

you via PING.  The work on the website is for pupils to do if that's what works best for you as a family.  This is a 

new experience for all of us, so there are no right and wrong ways to do this.  There is not an expectation that all 

children will do all of the work.  A routine or structure for the days is really useful for all of the family though - the 

one provided by the teachers is an excellent guide.  Of course, you can adjust it to suit your family.  Thanks to 

everyone who is sending in photos of their children's learning - it’s great to see some of them on the website! 

  

If you don't yet have your learning pack, don't worry, as you can do the work on the website without it.  However, 

we are going to try to deliver packs to those families who haven't managed to collect them yet.   

  

Just a reminder that in an emergency, please call the school office as normal.  Otherwise, please contact staff by 

email as below: 

  

Learning/Home Tasks Questions/Concerns 

Fiona Keeling - fionakeeling@st-bartholomews.brighton-hove.sch.uk 

Helen Banks - helenbanks@st-bartholomews.brighton-hove.sch.uk 

  

Safeguarding and welfare concerns 

Katie Blood - katieblood@st-bartholomews.brighton-hove.sch.uk 

Rachel Christie-Davies – rachelchristiedavies@st-bartholomews.brighton-hove.sch.uk 

  

Inclusion/Special Educational Needs concerns 

Rachel Christie-Davies – rachelchristiedavies@st-bartholomews.brighton-hove.sch.uk 

  

Financial Concerns 

Sarah Foster - sarahfoster@st-bartholomews.brighton-hove.sch.uk 

  

Lots of Love to all of our School Families. 

  

Ms Blood 
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